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Memorandum 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Tracylynn Pater, Vice Mayor 

Re:    Business Liaison Report 

1. We held our quarterly Business Roundtable meeting on July 23, 2024 at the Hilton Garden Inn. 
We were excited to see some new businesses join us. Attached is the agenda from that 
meeting.    
 

2. I had several meetings with staff on planning the Summer Concert and other events. 
 

3. I attended the Crossroads Art Alliance Meet the Artist event on July 26th. Attached is their 
schedule for the upcoming events. 
 

4. Don’t forget to support our Police Department on Tuesday, August 6th from 5-8pm for their 
National Night Out event at Town Park 
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